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Beaupré 80th Celebration  
 

Beaupré celebrated its 80th birthday in style this week, with children and staff coming in party 
wear and participating in tradition ‘old games’. In many classes, the children created their own 
games for other classes to join in. It was a real pleasure to see so many people, family and friends 
attend the amazing concert to join us in our celebrations. A big ‘thank you’ to everyone who 
contributed to make the day so special, particularly to the BFG and lunchtime staff who 
decorated the hall to give the picnic lunch provided by Lunchtime Co. a party-feel. See you all in 
20 years!!! 

             
 

       

 

Important dates 
SATs Week – Week Beginning 13th May 

Rainbow Swimming – Thursday 16th May Session 2 
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To mark our 80th birthday a new Oak tree has been planted on the school field; this was kindly donated by Goldings 
Feeds and Nursery Ltd. 

 
 
SATs Week 
A reminder that for SATs week (commencing Monday 13th May) we would like to invite all Year 6 children to attend 
breakfast club (free of charge) from Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May from 7.55am, in order for them to have 
a settled start to their mornings. 
 
Phone calls home 
We are currently having to make lots of phone calls home for children who are forgetting to bring items into school; 
PE kits, glasses, drinks bottles and snacks.  It is very important that the children organize themselves and bring their 
belongings into school.  Phone calls and taking items to class disturbs learning and the smooth running of the school. 
 
Lunchtime Promotional Lunch 
Lunchtime Co. are providing a promotional lunch on Thursday 16th May which will be an all-day breakfast, with jelly 
and ice cream options for dessert.  Please see attached flyer. 
 
Head lice 
There have been a small number of reported cases of head lice in school, please be vigilant in checking your child 
regularly and treat as necessary.  We ask that long hair is tied back each day, thank you. 
 
Attendance  
Our attendance figures for the week ending Friday 3rd May are as follows – Gold is awarded to                                                
Red class with 98.7%, Silver goes to Blue class with 98.3% and Bronze to Rainbow class with 98.1%. 
The winner of the 100% attendance prize for week ending 3rd May is Scarlett R in Yellow class.  
 
Please remember that if your child is unable to attend school for any reason it is important for parents to notify the 
school, by phone, on each morning of an absence to confirm why they will not be in. This important procedure is in 
place for safeguarding reasons. I am sure you would agree that it is important for everybody to know where the 
children should be, as soon as possible, on a daily basis.   
Please be aware that if your child has 3 or more days unauthorised absence within 4 weeks the school may be 
required to refer for a penalty notice. Additionally the school may be required to ask for medical evidence in order to 
authorise more than 3 days off sick. 
 
Housepoints 
In 3rd place this week is Combines, 2nd place goes to Windmills, and in 1st place Robots.        
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Above and Beyond 
This week’s ‘Above and Beyond’ is awarded to Lucy from Green class for her consistent, self-motivated approach to 
learning and for always being polite and considerate. 
 

Wishing you all an enjoyable weekend. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Michelle Munday 
Headteacher 
 
 

 


